Dear Parents and Carers of SLW and 5LB,
We are excited to announce that our upcoming school event, ‘Dancing Through the Decades’
is just around the corner! This event promises to be a wonderful opportunity for our students

to showcase their talents and enjoy three shows of fun.

This year, our theme is the fabulous 1950s. As part of this event, we kindly ask for your
assistance in ensuring that the boys have the appropriate attire for their performance.

For the boys' costumes, we request the following items:
e Blue jeans
o Black and white canvas shoes
e White t-shirt
o Black leather jacket or cardigan (preferably a leather jacket)

Please see vision images attached.

We understand that sourcing a leather jacket may pose a challenge, so we recommend
checking at home, especially in the back of cupboards, and visiting local op-shops.

We would also greatly appreciate any small donations for our dance teacher Mel as a thank
you for volunteering her time to assist 5SLW and 5LB greatly in their performance. Hand

cream, chocolates, or any other thoughtful tokens of appreciation would be wonderful.

Your support in helping to make this event memorable for our students is greatly appreciated.
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiasm.
Warm regards,
Clara Williams and Reegan Blundell

Classroom teachers of 5SLW and 5LB






